
Health & Safety Committee – January 19, 2022 

 

The Health & Safety Committee the Health & Safety Committee the committee met on January 19, 2022.  

The committee reviewed the updated guidance from the New York State Department of Health and the 

Ulster County Department of Health regarding new isolation and quarantine guidelines as well as updates 

to contact tracing guidance.  The next meeting is scheduled for February 16, 2022 at 4:00 p.m.   

 

 

 

 


